
 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the Release “Data on Vital Statistics: 

2022” which was published on the website of ELSTAT, on 2 October 2023, is replaced due to the 

correction of data on live births in Tables 1-5, as well as infant, perinatal and neonatal mortality 

rates in Table 7.    

 

                            
              HELLENIC REPUBLIC  

 
HELLENIC STATISTICAL AUTHORITY 

 Piraeus, 26 October 2023 
   
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF STATISTICS   
POPULATION, EMPLOYMENT AND COST OF LIVING 
STATISTICS DIVISION   

  


